

OFFICERS

ALEX CAPUTO-PEARL President

CECILY MYART-CRUZ
UTLA/NEA VICE President
UTLA/NEA Affiliate President

JUAN RAMIREZ UTLA/AFT Vice President AFT Local 1021 President

GLORIA MARTINEZ Elementary Vice President

DANIEL BARNHART Secondary Vice President

ALEX OROZCO Treasurer

ARLENE INOUYE Secretary

JEFF GOOD
Executive Director

February 25, 2020

Harvey Bischof
President, Ontario Secondary School Teachers' Federation
Fédération des Enseignantes-Enseignants des Écoles
Secondaires de l'Ontario (OSSTF/FEESO)
60 Mobile Drive
Toronto, Ontario M4A 2P3
Canada

Dear President Bischof,

I am writing this letter on behalf of the 33,000 teachers, health and human services professionals who are members of United Teachers Los Angeles, to extend our solidarity to the 200,000 educators who were on the provincewide strike on February 21st.

We support the just demands of OSSTF/FEESO that the government immediately end the drastic cuts to the public education budget. Your hardworking and dedicated members need to have the full economic and government support so that they can provide a quality education to all students throughout the Ontario.

We will continue to follow your union's negotiations with the provincial government and stand in support of further job actions you may take to win a fair contract.

In solidarity,

Alex Caputo-Pearl

alex Carto-Pal

President, United Teachers Los Angeles